
 

  

 

                                                                                       

BULLETIN 
Number 2299            6 October 2021       Volume 49 Issue 15          www.rotaryclublindisfarne.org.au 

Last Meeting 
Pauline Kaye – Clarence City Council Environmental 

Health Officer – Safe Food Handling 

 

 
Above is an excerpt from the very interesting presentation from Pauline, which 
stimulated a lot of questions from Members.  The Club now has a full copy of this 
presentation to refer to in future in-house training sessions. 
Thank you Pauline & the Council for presenting and making this material available to the 
Club. 
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Update from our President 

 
Well done John Cole and crew for the training day outing last Sunday at the showground.  
Not big numbers on the day, but it did give the opportunity for the new and not so new 
members to have a go at being a train driver for a day. 
 
Speaking of the showgrounds, Tommy will be at the Hobart Show from Thursday 21st to 
Saturday 23rd October.  If you can help out, please speak to John Cole ASAP.  
 
The fund-raising committee has been busy with Margaret and her team well into the 
planning of a gala type dinner in March/April next year.  Margaret will be looking for 
support from us, so stay tuned at the next couple of meetings, when we will announce 
how you can assist. 
 
World Polio Day is coming up on the 24th of October.  This is something that Rotary has 
been involved in for over 30 years with the commitment to raise $50 million per a year 
for the eradication of polio.  It would be good it we could acknowledge this in some way 
either through a fund raiser, or donation to the Foundation. 
 
President Stephen 
 
 
 
RI President Dr Anthony Fauci is presented with a Paul Harris Fellowship for his 
contribution to dealing with COVID 

                    
…..and Clarence Sunrise presents donated items to Hobart City Mission as part of their 

homeless project 
 

 



MEETING ROSTER 
This Meeting 

 
6 October 

Captain Nick Grey – 
RAAF – Wide Area & 
Space Surveillance 

 
 

Chair:           David L 
Reception: Beth K 
Set Up:        Chris W, Michael C, 
                      Grant D 

Next Meeting 
 

20 October 
Louisa Marmion – 
Physiotherapist – 

Keeping Your Backs & 
Other Bits in Motion 

 
Chair:           Dante B 
Reception: Amanda E & Liz L 
Set Up:         TBA 

Last Meeting 
 

15 September 
Pauline Kaye – 

Clarence City Council 
Environmental Health 

Officer – Safe Food 
Handling 

 

Remember to advise the Club of your attendance & meal requirement before 
every meeting 

 

PROGRAM  - 2021  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

Date Speaker Topic 

   

Oct 6 Captain Nick Grey - Royal Australian Air 
Force 

Wide Area and Space Surveillance 

Oct 13 Board Meeting  

Oct 20 Louisa Marmion – physiotherapist  with 
Back in Motion  

Keeping your backs and other bits in motion 

Nov 3  Hobart City Mission - TBC Projects related to helping with 
homelessness 

Nov 10 Board Meeting  

Nov 17 Greg Cooper  - Macquarie Point Dev Corp What’s happening at Mac Point? 

Dec 1 Kesh Dentistry with the Flying Doctors on King 
Island 

Dec 8 Board Meeting  

Dec 15 Club Christmas dinner  

Jan 19th • Historic Hobart walk followed by meal 
Details to be announced. 

First social event of the year 

Feb 2 Dan John  -sponsored by club to attend RYLA His RYLA experience 

 

 



OPERATIONS UPDATE 
 

Assistance Requested - Hobart Show 

 

RCOL will operate Tommy at the Hobart Show from 21st - 23rd of 

October.   We operate at the show providing free rides to the public in 

return for RAST allowing us to store the train & operate from a shed at the 

showgrounds for no charge. 

The demands of COVID mean we have to run each shift with 5 members. 

Any assistance in the following time slots would be very much appreciated 

and will mean that fewer members will need to do double or multiple shifts: 

• 21st - 0800-1200 1 vacancy 

• 22nd 0800-1200 3 vacancies (Driver required) 

• 22nd 1200-1600 2 vacancies (Driver required) 

• 23rd 1200 - 1600 1 vacancy 

If you are able to help or have any questions please get in touch with John 

Cole on 0448394511 

 
Tommy & BBQ Bookings 

Location Date Time What Confirmed 

Hobart Show 21/10/2021 - 23/10/2021 TBC Tommy Confirmed 

Dodgers Ferry Primary 5/11/2021 1600-1900 Tommy TBC 

Tarrumurrah school 7/11/2021 1030- 1400 Tommy Confirmed  

T & T 7/11/2021   BBQ Confirmed 

Myer Xmas Pagent 13/11/2021 10:30 Tommy TBC 

Tassal Xmas Party 21/11/2021   Tommy TBC 

Margate Primary School  26/11/2021 1600-1800 Tommy Confirmed  

Medical Practice Xmas 
Party - Ouse 5/12/2021   Tommy Confirmed 

Brierley 1/12/2021   BBQ TBC 

Brierley 2/12/2021 1000-1400 BBQ TBC 

Brierley 3/12/2021 1000-1400 BBQ TBC 

Steve Swim School 12/12/2021 1200-1500 Tommy Confirmed 

Vandermania 26/12 - 02/01 1200-1800 Tommy TBC 

          

SB Regatta 26/01/2022   Tommy TBC 

Bunnings 12/02/2022 0900-1600 BBQ Confirmed 

Bunnings 16/04/2022 0900-1600 BBQ Confirmed 

 
 

  



Announcements 
 

$84 raised for the Club so far  - support the Entertainment Book and save heaps when you go out, plus 
raise funds for the Club – now that’s a real win-win! 

       
 

….and for the Wine Drinkers in the Club – 2 Special 

Offers supporting Rotary sponsored projects 

 
  



 

THEY SAY THAT LAUGHTER IS THE BEST MEDICINE! 
(with thanks to Members of the Club for sharing these via social media or email) 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


